Greeting of the Bavarian Campaign

Friends, comrades,

we as the Bavarian part of the 100 years campaign send you today our love and strength. We cannot
appear as many today as we would need.

So today our thoughts and hopes are with you and our common struggle.

We are confident to bring down together with you this miserable, inhuman system that they
euphemistically call "control of migration".

Control, my ass; even if right-wing hardliners like Seehofer or Séder want us to know that!

We remember very well the pictures from Dresden, Leipzig, Hamburg and Nuremberg when we
could see your control.

This system is sick at every turn!

More and more deportations fail due to lack of personnel.

Even projects such as cooperation detention, deportation containers at airports or their new prison
buildings cannot change anything.

The system is reaching its limits and it is up to us to give it the last push.

This must be done together and united until Dublin is just a bad memory.

With that in mind, Hurray for international solidarity!



